

Dear Father Matt.

D X 0

I am writing to say Thank You for your support, morale building energy, and your 11th hour thoughts of the Guatemala Project. Because you made a phone call, the ball got rolling again and now we have a project.

Thank you for being such a special person and for being you. Whether you realize it or not, at my life junctures in the past 25 years since I joined Rotary, you have been a source of strength and hope....without exception

WIN

even if I had 9 lives,
I couldn't thank you
too many times!

Thank you!

With more gratitude than words could ever express.....

Nancy C. Fiske Past President Rotary Club of Templeton 2011-2012 nancy fiske Rotary Club of Templeton P.O. Box 1496 Templeton Ca 93465

Father Matthew Conrad Rotary Club of Atascadero P.O. Box 100 Atascadero CA 93423



© SendOutCards www.SendOutCards.com/407602



2_panel 407602-11182 C STD



